
 
 Re: HB 1377 Testimony Human Services Committee  
January 25, 2021 2:45 p.m.  
 

Good afternoon, Chairman Weisz and members of the Human Services Committee. I am writing to 

testify to my support for HB 1377.  I think it should go without saying that we should have the right to 

decide if we want to inject something into our body that has not been properly safety tested or that the 

manufacturer has no liability.  My health is something I take very seriously and it should be between me 

and my doctor to make a decision about what is best for me.  My school or job should have nothing to 

do with that decision.  I urge you to vote yes on HB 1377. 

 

Sincerely, 

Melanie K Paape 


